
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

April 26, 2021  

  
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chair  

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

The Honorable Kay Granger  

Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  
 

I am requesting funding for the City of La Palma’s Arterial Street Medians Rehabilitation Project 

in Fiscal Year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of La Palma located 

at 7822 Walker Street, La Palma, CA 90623. 

 

The project is located at 48 existing and 3 new median islands in the City of La Palma, Orange 

County, California. 

 

The funding would be used for the removal of existing landscaping/irrigation, hardscape 

removals and replacement, installation of a new drip irrigation system, planting of new trees 

along with new landscaping/hardscaping in 48 median islands. Re-grading of the medians is also 

included to capture irrigation and storm runoff to meet state/federal storm water regulation 

compliance. Three newly designed median islands on Moody Street from Malaga Avenue to 

Orangethorpe Avenue would be added, with the completed project presenting a consistent 

median island design for all of the City roadway medians.  This project will be built in 

preparation for the use of reclaimed water to reduce the use of potable water.   
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
  

Sincerely,   

  

                                                              

Linda T. Sánchez  

Member of Congress   
 


